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Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and Workplace 
Relations 

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Supplementary Budget Estimates  2011-2012 

Agency - Fair Work Ombudsman 

DEEWR Question No. EW0733_12

Senator Bilyk asked on 19 October 2011, Hansard page 30 

Question

FWO - compliance and non compliance rates for audit program 

Senator BILYK: Do you have any information—you might not have this yet, if you are 
not sure if it has been completed—on the compliance or non-compliance rates? Mr 
Ronson: I do not have that information. Senator BILYK: Could you take that on notice 
and, if the audit has been completed, let me have the information. Mr Ronson: Sure. 
Mr Wilson: Senator, 

Answer

The Fair Work Ombudsman provided the following response.

The Tasmanian Fair Work Information Statement Audit Program is currently in its 
final stages. The report on the program will be made available on the Fair Work 
Ombudsman’s website and is expected to be published by the end of December 
2011. 

See also DEEWR Question No. EW0732_12 which outlines the results for the first 
Taste of Tasmania Targeted Campaign and a subsequent follow up campaign. 


